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BuildingIQ (ASX: BIQ) – Removal of US Investor Restriction 

 

 

Since listing in December 2015, US residents have been restricted from investing in BuildingIQ 
through the Chess Depository Interests (CDIs).  
 
Following an application from the Company, ASX Settlement has advised that the restriction will 
be removed.  
 
“In accordance with ASX Settlement Operating Rule 5.18.9(a), ASX Settlement hereby provides 
notice that, the following class of Financial Products will be removed from Schedule 1 of the ASX 
Settlement Operating Rules as FOR Financial Products on Wednesday, 1 February 2017. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Ends. 

For further information contact: 

Ian Gilmour     Christine Bowen 

Company Secretary    communicaterelate  
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